
From: Dawnn Brown   

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 9:25 PM 
To: Newell Channa 

Subject: HB 2821-A 
Importance: High 

 

Dear Committee Administrator . . . I would like to tell you that I am very opposed 
to HB2821-A.  It is already know that 1 in 7 drivers do not have auto insurance.  If 
this committee votes this bill in there will be more people driving WITHOUT 
insurance than with it.  Have you looked at your insurance premium lately?  All 
the recent increase have been caused by legislators that have no regard for the 
normal, hardworking Oregonian. 
 
If this group could write a bill that a normal person could understand and 
comprehend we might know what was actually in it.  I’ve tried to read it several 
times and give up because it is so poorly constructed and the meat of the subject 
is buried somewhere in the “bla, bla, bla”.  We need to stop this trash from being 
passed. 
 
I believe those on this committee can make an informed decision and vote for the 
People of Oregon by voting NO!! 
 
Dawnn Brown 

 
 

 
 




